
 

Transparency School 2024 

 
 
 
Transparency School is an annual state-of-the-art anti-corruption and accountability training for 

future leaders. It is open to senior students, graduates and young professionals. The School 

introduces its participants to the latest developments in the field of anti-corruption and 

accountability and helps young people implement their ideas in practice. 

 

Further details are available here: www.transparency.lt ; www.transparencyschool.org.  

  

The upcoming School will take place during 20-25 June 2024 in Vilnius, Lithuania.  

  

Deadline for applications: 15 May 2024 (please check for additional details: 

https://transparencyschool.org/apply/ ) 

  

Candidates will be notified about the outcome of their application on a rolling basis, therefore, we 

encourage you to apply at your earliest convenience. 

  

For additional information, please contact Mrs. Ingrida Kalinauskienė, “Transparency 

International”, ingrida@transparency.lt  
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